
 

ASP 

This week the children from the provision have been 
learning how to print.  They have looked at enlarged 
photographs of snowflakes for inspiration in order to 
create their own unique designs.  The children indented 
their designs intro Styrofoam and rolled ink over the 
surface.  They then pressed these onto paper to 
transfer the snowflake image.   Once these images were 
dry they sprinkled glitter over their prints.  

The children used their sparkly snowflakes as festive 
ornaments and helped decorate one of the Christmas 
trees at Forest Site.   

Year 4 

It has been a fantastic week in Year 4. As you may have heard, on Monday 
the school was invaded by aliens. Children used this incident as a focus for 
writing and wrote a newspaper article about what they saw. Fortunately, 
the aliens have now left the school and all of our teachers have been 
returned! Next week, our writing will focus on recounts and letters. 
 In Maths, children have been solving word problems involving the four 
operations. Next week, we will be looking at telling the time and solving 
time problems so please start practising at home. 
 
This week children have been learning about fair trade across the world. 
They have focused on the different jobs needed to farm and sell products 
and debated who should be paid the most money for their hard work. Next 
week, we will begin to make classroom resources for our new topic ‘Royal 
Roses’. 
 
Thank you to everyone who wore a festive jumper today and made a 
contribution. 

  

  

  


